
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

For this month’s newsletter we are celebrating  

everything we have achieved this year! 

Welcome to the final Springwell Leeds Academy NewsIetter of 2021-22. This edition is a little bit 

different as it’s a review of the school year, looking back at some of the fantastic things that have 

happened  across our sites this school year. 

Unfortunately, this year has again be marked by the on going disruption to normal school life caused 

by coronavirus. I am sure that you share our sense of frustration with this and hope as I do that next year 

will be much more settled and that it is one where we finally see the back of this awful virus. 

Despite all the challenges of the year, I am extremely proud of the way that pupils and staff have coped 

with the disruption. Learning has continued, progress has been made and children have been 

successful in their learning. We have seen the return of SATs and external exams and I am immensely 

proud of the way our children and young people have risen to those challenges. What ever their 

outcomes, they can be proud of their effort and willingness to “give it a go” 

Please take a look at the last page of our newsletter for a list of where kids can eat for free or  for less 

as well as some useful guidance about A&E attaendance.  

Finally, a reminder that the Academy closes for the summer on Friday 22nd July and will reopen for 

pupils on Wednesday 7th of September. We look forward to welcoming them all back then. Enjoy the 

summer, stay safe and see you in September. 
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Kind regards,  

Scott Jacques  
Executive Principal 

 

 



 

Our Primary classes are hooked on reading! 

xxxx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Our achievements  

 
 
 

   

   
   

   

   

   



 
   

Memorable Times! 

 

    

   

   

   

   



 

 

  

   

Wellspring Turns 10 

 
 
 

   

   

   

   

  
  
 
 

 

   
 

  

 



 

 

Healthier Together  

Leeds Teaching Hospitals are experiencing extreme demand for services and also increasing presentation 

in paediatric emergency department with needs that may be better met in other ways. 

The West Yorkshire Healthier Together website is available to support families to decide if a visit to A&E is 

appropriate.  

The Healthier Together website is a tool that gives consistent, accurate and trustworthy healthcare advice 

to parents, carers, young people and professionals. 

The information on this site has been reviewed  by local paediatricians, GPs and clinicians across the region 

to ensure it aligns with current practices and procedures. 

You can use the quick links, search bar, or menus to find clear advice with easy to use traffic light guide, 

red, amber, green found in the parents/carers section. This will help to identify when, where, and how you 

should seek help for your poorly baby or child. 

Parent and carers and also look through the site for practical guidance such as ‘should my child go to 

school’. 

https://www.wyhealthiertogether.nhs.uk/  
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